
 
 
 

Classes are in full swing and all of our competition classes have 
 begun work on their choreography for their group dances for  

competition this spring.  We are gearing up for our 2nd Christmas 
 Performance on December 15th in Pincher Creek for all students. 

It is important that throughout the next few months your child  
attend classes so they do not get behind on their choreography.   
If your child is sick and unable to attend their regular classes it  

is imperative that they get together with another student to catch 
 up on what they missed!    

Fall sessional classes  are coming to an end the beginning of  
December. Registration for the Winter Session will open on 

 November 15th. 
 You will receive a pre-approval for your student & teacher  

suggestion for the Winter Session. 

OCTOBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
Congratulations to our hardworking students for the 

month of October - your hard work has been noticed!!

MISS FENTON:  NELETA CROMBIE 

MISS CHRISTINA:  ALEX HARTGERINK 

MISS MEAGAN:  KATALY FORGET

Turning Pointe
22705 - 8th Avenue - Hillcrest, Alberta T0K 1C0      Studio: 403-562-7730   Cell: 403-330-7699

  Email: tpdscnp5@gmail.com      Facebook:  Turning  Pointe   Dance  Studio  Crowsnest        Instagram: @ tpdscnp 

                                 

Website: www.turningpointedance.ca                                   

Important Dates 

Mon Nov 11 - No PC Classes for Remembrance Day 

Friday Nov 15th - Miss Kandis Choreography Day 

Nov 25 - 30th - Parent Viewing CNP & PC 

TBA - Christmas in the Mountains Performance 

Dec 2 - 6th - CNP/PC Session Finish (Non   
 Performance ) 

Dec 9-12 - CNP/PC Session Finish (Performance  
    Option) 

Sunday Dec 15th - Christmas Show in Pincher Creek        
 the Polar Express 2:30 pm 

Friday Dec 20th - Christmas Break Studio Closed 

Monday Jan 6th - Classes resume for New Year 

Feb 17-22 - Studio Closed for Reading Week Break 

Mar 31- Apr 1 Competitive Dress Rehearsal 



Studio Rules & Regulation Updates 
   
  

1. It is REALLY important that all dancers are entering through the BACK 
DOOR of the building NOT the front entrance

2. The back room area must be TREATED WITH RESPECT from students 
especially during breaks.  Students have been extremely rough with items in 
the back area including climbing on the furniture.

3. Students and families must be CLEANING UP after themselves especially 
after eating in the back area, please do not leave garbage and food around.

4. PROPER DANCE Attire, Shoes,Tights and Hair are extremely important!!         
All female dancers should HAVE THE PROPER ITEMS REQUIRED TO 
MAKE A BUN before each ballet class, all other classes students must have 
their hair pulled back in a ponytail.

5. Make sure students UTILIZE THEIR LOCKERS properly by leaving and 
dance items like shoes at the studio in their locker so they have them for 
class. 

Health and Safety of  all the Dancers  
1. We want everyone to know the studio will NOT ALLOW parents or students    

“Vaping” inside or near the building.
2. Health and safety is of the utmost importance to us and our dance family.
3. We also insist that if dancers are going to leave the studio during their breaks 

that we have written consent from their parent on file stating the parent is 
taking responsibility for the student once not at the studio.

4. If a student is planning on leaving the studio they must notify a teacher 
before they leave .This does not include when leaving with your parents.  We 
are referring to when students leave the studio together to drive to get snacks 
or drinks from example Tim Hortons.

 



PARENT   VIEWING 
We  will  be  holding  parent  viewing  this  year  during  the 
last  week of  November from  Nov 25 - Nov 30  for  our 
ALL  OUR  CLASSES  -  including  full  year,  competitive  &  
Sessional Classes.

 We  ask  that  all  students  only  bring  with  them  1  or  2 
guests as the rooms get to crowded and loud if there are 
too  many  in  our  audience  and  becomes  a  distraction  to 
the dancers.  You are allowed to take pictures and video 
during  class  just  please  make  sure  you  are  not  a 
distraction to those around you!

New Studio Apparel Orders 
 This year we will have some some FUN NEW ITEMS from Studio Love to 

order.  Including Hoodies, Onesies, Joggers &  Slidaes  

We will have sample sizes arriving by   Friday Nov 15th .                            
We will post the design of the items for you to view by Nov 12th. 

All orders need to be completed in your Parent Portal  in the online shop by 
Tuesday November 21st 

We will confirm the delivery date upon completion of the order. 

Mandatory Competitive Jackets 
We will be ordering the same Jackets & Pants through Limelight 

Dancewear again this year.  The company has increased the price of 
the jacket by $10.   A reminder that the jackets are mandatory for all 
our competitive students. .We will not have any try on sizes this year.  
We will measure any NEW competitive students for their size.  We do 

have some sizes of the jacket for students as a starting point. 

All orders need to be completed in your Parent Portal  in the online 
store by November 30th. 

Limelights orders will  NOT BE guaranteed for Christmas as they will 
arrive in the new year! 

ALBERTA BALLET 
SCHOOL  AUDITION 

Tuesday, November 26, 2019

Alberta Ballet School
906 - 12th Avenue SW, 
Calgary

9:00 - 9:30 am: Group One Audition

9:30 - 10:30 am: Group One Audition

10:45 - 11:00 am: Group One 
Information Session

10:45 - 11:00 am: Group Two 
Registration

11:15 - 12:15 pm: Group Two Audition

12:30 - 12:45 pm: Group Two 
Information Session

A successful audition invites you to our 
Summer Intensive July 2020 - 
a 4 week-long program that can be 
summer experience, or as stage 2 of 
the audition for entry to the full-year 
Professional 

Division program.
Audition Group One: is for students 
ages 11 through 13 yrs 11 months by 
September 1st, 2020

Audition Group Two: is for students 
ages 14 years or older by September 
1st, 2020

http://www.albertaballetschool.com/contact-us
http://www.albertaballetschool.com/contact-us


 

OFFICE HOURS FOR 
NOVEMBER

Monday - OFFICE CLOSED 
Tuesday - 4:00 - 6:00 pm 

Wednesday - 4:00 - 6:00 pm 
Thursday - 4:00 - 6:30 pm 

Friday - 11:45- 1:45 pm 
Saturday - OFFICE CLOSED

Jill Bruder is an athletic therapist with over 20 
years’ experience dealing with injuries to active 
people.   Working with the dance teachers at 
Turning Pointe Dance Studio, she will help 
identify the cause of the pain or injury, implement 
treatment and get your dancer back to 
performing.  

- Injuries to muscles, bones, joints, ligaments, etc.  
- No doctor referral required. 
- Services covered by most group benefits plans. 
- Concussion management program also 
available. 
 Jill Bruder B.Kin, CAT(C)

Athletic Therapist
Kinesiologist403-627-6586

Monday Evenings

Assessment and
Treatment 

of Dancers' Injuries
 
 

Appointments on site at

Birthday Parties 
If you are looking for a fun idea for your 
child’s next birthday party don’t forget 
about our dance parties.  We have many 

packages available for you to choose from.  
Go to our website, click on the link for 
birthday parties  and check out all the 

details. Parties available Sundays 10-5pm 
and Saturday evenings upon availability.  

Contact the front desk to book your time!!!

POLAR EXPRESS CHRISTMAS SHOW

We are working hard in our classes getting prepare for our 2nd Annual Christmas Show and can’t wait to show           
all of our families and friends what we have been working on!!   

Our next Christmas Show Newsletter Update was sent out on  November 5th.



Turning  Pointe  Dance

come join us for a ride on the

Polar Express 

PINCHER CREEK COMMUNITY HALL 
287 Canyon Drive - Pincher Creek 

Tickets $6.30 per person 
All audience members will require a ticket 

Purchase tickets at Turning Pointe Dance Studio in Hillcrest or at 
the door (subject to availability) 

Doors open 1/2 hr and are RUSH SEATING!

SUNDAY DECEMBER 15th 
2:30 pm
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